
 

 

GERMANTOWN PUBLIC SAFETY EDUCATION COMMISSION 

April 5, 2010 minutes 
 

 

The April 5, 2010 meeting of the Germantown Public Safety Education Commission was called to 

order by Dot Stagich, Vice Chairperson, at 5:40 PM in the Administrative Conference Room. 

 

Members present:  Ron Roberson, Jonathan Frase, Dot Ewing-Stagich, Susan Hirsch, Susan Kingston, 

John Arth, Jerry Ferguson and Lt. Angie Lewis. 

 

The March minutes were corrected to read, “The Fall Safety Seat Check is scheduled for October 2 (the 

first Saturday), with a rain date on October 9 (the 2
nd

 Saturday).” 

 

REPORTS:  We heard reports on disaster planning, the speakers bureau, police and the website. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  There are 49 registered for Safety City.  The Youth Minister is going to do the video 

for the Friday program. Plans for new buildings are underway.  Jonathan has signed up more sponsors.  

Volunteer applications are out. 

 

Susan Kingston continues to research the proper disposal of prescription medications.  Jody’s report on 

fire response and thought process awareness will be on the May agenda. 

 

Speed/radar signs and false alarm ordinance discussions continue. 

 

Commissioners were reminded that details of their reports will appear in the addendum to the minutes 

if they send them to Susan Hirsch. 

 

The next meeting is Monday, May 3 at 5:30 pm. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20 pm. 

 

Susan Hirsch 

Recording Secretary 


